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DATE:  May 9, 2018 

RE:  Bureau Bulletin No. 2018-01 
Registration via an Independent Assurance Organization 

 

 
An employee leasing company, as defined in Title 32, Chapter 125 § 14051(3) may use the services of an 
independent assurance organization as approved by the Superintendent to register with the Bureau of 
Consumer Credit Protection ("Bureau"). 

Whether an employee leasing company authorizes an approved assurance organization to submit 
registration information to the Bureau on its behalf is entirely optional. Companies choosing not to use an 
assurance organization must continue to register using the Bureau's Employee Leasing Company 
Registration form. 

Any company that elects to use an assurance organization to register with the Bureau is still responsible 
for complying with the Bureau regulations and any relevant administrative rules. 

Independent assurance organization(s) currently approved by the Superintendent are: 

• Employer Services Assurance Corporation 
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